
Windmill Hill Academy 
Inspiring Passionate Lifelong Learners 

 

Windmill Hill Academy is at the heart of our local community and we strive to work closely with families of the school 
and the local community to maintain a successful partnership that thrives on our values and vision. Windmill Hill 
Academy sits on a wonderful site in the middle of Launceston and we make the most outdoor learning opportunities, 
both in our school grounds and within the local area.  

At Windmill Hill Academy, we all believe that Primary Education is an important stage in 
any child's life. Their experience at our school will lay the foundation for all their future 
learning and we strive to give every child the best start possible in their school careers. 

If you have a child starting school in September 2023, it 
is now time to start thinking about and applying for their 
school place. The deadline is the 15th January 2023. 
 
I am pleased to offer four tours dates for this term: 
Thursday 29th September, Tuesday 18th October, 
Tuesday 8th November and Tuesday 6th December 2022. 
Tours will start at 10am. There is no need to book – just 

turn up and come to our main reception. If you are unable to make these dates, please 
give us a call or email us and we will be able to accommodate you with an alternative 
date. 
 
Please take the time to look around our website: www.windmillhillacademy.org Follow 
us on Facebook to receive the latest updates. Find us at 
https://www.facebook.com/AnDarasWHA/, by searching for Windmill Hill Academy or @AnDarasWHA. Take a look 
at the video of our wonderful school created with the help of the School Forum Pupil Parliament group: 

https://youtu.be/lwGbD_Z9uq8 You can see in the video the Year F classroom is a 
wonderful relatively new building which is spacious and has free flow access to the outside 
area.  
 
We have daily wraparound care for pupils if required - a breakfast club 
that runs from 8am and after school care that runs from 3.15pm until 
5.30pm.  
 
As well as a visiting Therapy Dog (Misty), we now have our very own 
school wellbeing dog called Bertie. He is a Labrador Retriever.  

 
Please note, we still have a few spaces in some of our year groups. Please enquire if you would 
like to find out more.  

If you have any questions or would like to find out more, please email 

windmill@andaras.org or phone on the school number (01566 772143). 

http://www.windmillhillacademy.org/?fbclid=IwAR1YLqp344R3ZZDo6DWDLdw_Ejb55WfF0Ur_GvzlXjSfhgheQj98cuU11Jg
https://www.facebook.com/AnDarasWHA/
https://youtu.be/lwGbD_Z9uq8

